
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

JUN 25 2014 
J.R. Meeks 
Sloan Estates 
P.O. Box 10918 
Fayetteville, AR 72703 

RE: AFIN No. 72-01074, Permit No. 4837-WR-2 
Notification of Possible Enforcement Action 

Dear Mr. Meeks: 

The Department has made several attempts to retrieve a Financial Assurance mechanism for the 
referenced permit, including by email on 02/05/2014, 04/01/2014, 05/07/2014, 06/03/2014, and 
06/13/2014. Please submit a Financial Assurance mechanism in the amount of $43,456.00 within thirty 
(30) days of the date of this letter. Otherwise, your permit request will be voided, and the application 
process would have to be restarted in order to obtain a permit. Please be advised that you are currently 
operating under an expired permit. If a Financial Assurance mechanism is not received by the Department 
by the aforementioned deadline, your permit file will be sent to the Enforcement Branch where 
appropriate action may be taken. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this submittal, please 
contact Casey Vickerson of my staff at (501) 682-0653 or by email at Vickerson@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Mo Shafii 
Assistant Chief, Water Division 

MS:cv 

cc: Kathy Bartlett (kathy@aquatechsys.com) 
Jason Bolenbaugh, Inspection Branch Manager 
Craig Uyeda, Enforcement Branch Manager 
File 
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